## 1962 Scrapbook Contents Page (1 of 2)

Plays:

*The Chances* by John Fletcher *The Broken* Heart by John Ford *Uncle Vanya* by Anton Chekhov

First Season dated: 03 Jul - 08 Sep

- P1 Press Cutting: Evening News, *Chichester Festival Theatre Opens on July* 5<sup>th</sup>, 15 Jan 1962
- P1 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, 'No' to Lear, 21 Jan 1962
- P1 Press Cutting: Evening Argus, *Chichester Theatre starts with* 17<sup>th</sup> *century play*, date unknown
- P1 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, Cartoon, *No Peppercorns Publication by Request*, date unknown
- P2 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, *Festival Theatre Opening Plans are Announced*, date unknown
- P2 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, Robert Hatch Letter: *Chichester Festival Theatre*, 19 Jan 1962
- P3 Press Cutting: Daily Herald, Olivier and Joan to Act Together Again, 15 Jan 1962
- P3 Letter: Duke of Norfolk, 15 Jan 1962
- P3 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph, Chichester Festival's Rare Plays, 15 Jan 1962
- P3 Telegram: Duke of Norfolk, 27 Jan 1962
- P4 Press Cutting: Reynolds News, *Larry's Lapse*, 21 Jan 1962
- P4 Press Cutting: Evening Herald, Letter to Sir Laurence Olivier, 20 Jan 1962
- P5 Press Cutting: Reynolds News, *Larry's Lapse*, 21 Jan 1962
- P5 Press Cutting: Evening Herald, Laurence and Lady Olivier bring play to Dublin, date unknown
- P6 Press Cutting: Daily Mail, Sir Larry Knocks the Stage Door, 15 Jan 1962
- P6 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, *Exhilarating Pinafore*, 11 Feb 1962
- P6 Press Cutting: Sunday Times, Face lift for Theatre Town, 7 Jan 1962
- P6 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, *Leslie Evershed-Martin praising site Manager*, date unknown
- P6 Invitation: Dinner and Dance, Chichester Festival Theatre Society, 3 Feb 1962

- P7 Press Cutting: The Chichester Observer, Ways with Gilbert & Sullivan, date unknown
- P7 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, *Hexagonal Amphi-Theatre*, date unknown
- P8 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, *Elizabethan revels will revive romantic age*, date unknown
- P8 Postcard: Members of the London Committee
- P9 Letter: Pieter Rogers, 14 Feb 1962
- P10 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, Can Chichester cater for the Festival Theatre, 8 Feb 1962
- P10 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, *Selsey*, 23 Feb 1962
- P10 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, *Pictures for Father*, 9 Feb 1962
- P10 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, Fence and Barbed Wire Methods, 23 Feb 1962
- P11 Press Cutting: TV Times, *Ten years a Queen*, 4 Feb 1962
- P12 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, TV Spotlights a Dream Theatre, date unknown
- P13 Letter: Pieter Rogers, 16 Feb 1962
- P13 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, Envy is out of Place Here, 4 May 1962
- P14 Press Cutting: The Sunday Times, A *Conversation Between Henry Brandon and Arthur Rubinstein,* 11 Feb 1962
- P15 Press Cutting: The Sunday Times, *Continued from Preceding Page*, 11 Feb 1962
- P16 Press Cutting: Worthing Gazette, *Here's-a-Six-In-one Shot Of The Festival Theatre*, 9 May 1962
- P16 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, Chichester Festival Theatre, 11 May 1962
- P17 Press Cutting: The Times, *Todays Theatre-Temple or Factory*?, 15 Mar 1962
- P17 Press Cutting: Observer, Festival Theatre Opens On July 3, 16 Mar 1962
- P17 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, One of the stars, 30 Mar 1962
- P17 Invitation: A Recital, Carl Dolmetsch and Joseph Saxby, 24 Mar 1962
- P18 Press Cutting: The Sunday Times, *Curtain Up on Chichester*, 25 Feb 1962
- P18 Press Cutting: Evening News, New Theatre's Great Potential, 9 Mar 1962
- P18 Press Cutting: The Belfast News-Letter, 10 Mar 1962
- P19 Press Cutting: Reynolds News, Stanley Baron, Cissa's city has written its history in gold, 18
  Mar 1962

- P19 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, *Festival Theatre Takes Over The Unicorn*, 30 Mar 1962
- P19 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, Festival Theatre Staff fight fire, 19 Apr 1962
- P19 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, What about an Arts Centre In The City? 30 Mar 1962
- P19 Press Cutting: Portsmouth Evening News, *Queen to Visit Festival Theatre in Chichester*, 3 Apr 1962
- P19 Press Cutting: Evening Argus, Queen to see Chekov play at Chichester, 3 Apr 1962
- P20 Press Cutting: Stage, Christopher Stevens and Peter Jay, Put the spotlight on Chichester, 29
  Mar 1962
- P20 Letter: John G Woodruff, Thank you, 27 Mar 1962
- P21 Press Cutting: Stage, Christopher Stevens and Peter Jay, *Put the spotlight on Chichester*, 29 Mar 1962
- P21 Letter: John G Woodruff, see page 20 Letter, 27 Mar 1962
- P22 Letter: Rosehill Arts Trust LTD, Exciting Experiences, 6 Apr 1962
- P22 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph and Morning Post, Court and Social, 3 Apr 1962
- P22 Press Cutting: Radio Times, 10.30 Horizons, 25 Apr 1963
- P23 Invitation: Wine and Food, Anne & Alan, 10 Apr 1962
- P23 Press Cutting: Sir Michael Redgrave, Three Knights for Festival, 1962
- P23 Press Cutting: Surprise visit by Princess Margaret, 30 Apr 1962
- P23 Press Cutting: Princess lights up a Theatre, 1962
- P24 Press Cutting: Margaret is their Queen, 1962
- P24 Press Cutting: Toronto Globe and Mail, Herbert Whittaker, *Temple of Love Replaced By* Broad Roman Street, 21 Apr 1962
- P24 Press Cutting: Founder-oracle, 5 Apr 1963
- P25 Press Cutting: Daily Mail, Sir Laurence treads the bare boards, 7 Apr 1962
- P25 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, *The City's "moon" is to be used again*, 4 May 1962
- P26 Leaflet: Olivier at Chichester, 1962
- P26 Form: *Membership Application Form*, 1962
- P27 Press Cutting: Daily Herald, Richard Findlater, Brilliant break-through, 4 May 1962
- P27 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, Peter Rawstorne, *Exciting mushroom*, May 1962

- P28 Press Cutting: Evening News, Festival Theatre completed, 3 May 1962
- P28 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, ...ad astra, 28 Sep 1962
- P28 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, *Theatre's funding needs £15,000*, 1962
- P28 Press Cutting: Publication unknownSupport Grows, May 1962
- P28 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, Letter, The trees at the Festival Theatre, 1962
- P28 Press Cutting: Publication unknown, Do not go Festival Theatre mad, 1962
- P28 Press Cutting: Sunday Telegraph, Peter Rawstorne, *Sussex's Stately Pleasure Dome*, 6 May 1962
- P29 Press Cutting: Brighton and Hove Herald, Jean Garratt, *Chichester festival Theatre an* Introduction, 21 Apr 1962
- P30 Press Cutting: Olivier at Chichester, 21 Apr 1962
- P31 Press Cutting: The Observer, The Opening Scenes, 19 Apr 1962
- P32 Photo: Visitors to Chichester Festival Theatre, *Director Stratford Shakespearean Theatre* Ontario
- P32 Photo: Telegraph, *The Hexagonal Auditorium*, 4 May 1962
- P32 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, Looking at the Building, 25 May 1962
- P32 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph, First Plans for Sussex Festival,
- P32 Press Cutting: Thank You from Sir Laurence Olivier, 25 May 1962
- P32 Photo: Lady Olivier, *Raising the cash for a theatre*, May 1962
- P33 Press Cutting: Evening News, Success of Festival Theatre Annoys a Few, 3 May 1962
- P33 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, A B H Halliwell, Letters to the Editor, 18 May 1962
- P33 Press Cutting: Letters to the Editor, *The other side of the Fence*, 1962
- P33 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph, Capt A Aird Engaged, 1962
- P34 Press Cutting: The Observer, Letters to the Editor, H H Ludlow, Street Parking, 11 May 1962
- P34 Press Cutting: The Observer, Letters to the Editor, S H Clark, *Charity should start at home*, 11
  May 1962
- P34 Press Cutting: The Observer, Letters to the Editor, Mrs Diane Childe, *Mr David Enders: a* correction, 11 May 1962
- P34 Invitation: The Town Planning Institute, Annual Conference, Worthing Sussex, 23 May 1962

- P35 Document: Chichester the Cathedral City of Sussex, Margaret Brentnall
- P35 Press Cutting: Sunday Times, Croydon's Theatre in the Round Closes Down, 27 May 1962
- P36 Photographs: Search for New Stages,
- P37 Document: Electrical Review, Chichester Theatre, 18 May 1962
- P37 Document: A View from the Gods, 1962
- P38 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, Theatre Authorities Criticized In Council, 4 May 1962
- P38 Press Cutting: The Princess Drops in Unexpectedly, 1962
- P38 Document: A Theatre for the South Of England, 1962
- P39 Press Cutting: The Herald, Jean Garratt, *Chichester Festival Theatre and Introduction*, 11 May 1962
- P40 Press Cutting: The Herald, *Chichester Festival Theatre*, 11 May 1962
- P41 Press Cutting: The Observer, £100,000 Building handed over to Theatre Trust, 11 May 1962
- P42 Photographs: The Sphere, *Finishing Touches to Box Office, Bar, Auditorium, Overhanging Roof,* 19 May 1962
- P43 Programmes: Chichester Cathedral, Festival Evensong, 3 Jun
- P43 Programmes: Chichester Festival Theatre, First Season, 3 Jul 1962
- P43 Flyer: Olivier at Chichester, 1962
- P43 Press Cutting: Three Theatres, Foundation Stone Laid, 12 May 1962
- P44 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, *Chichester is gaining in Social Stature*, 25 May 1962
- P44 Press Cutting: Optician, Leslie Evershed-Martin, 25 May 1962
- P44 Flyer: How you can help this exciting new Theatre, 1962
- P44 Press Cutting: Thank you, Sir Laurence Olivier, 1962
- P44 Press Cutting: Theatre Service at Chichester Cathedral, 3 Jun 1962
- P44 Press Cutting: The Optician, *Leslie Evershed-Martin*, 18 May 1962
- P45 Press Cutting: The Observer, Making Theatre costumes is a major job, 25 May 1962
- P45 Press Cutting: Evening News, Kay Stanhope, *Costumes are a Challenge*, 14 May 1962
- P46 Press Cutting: *They Prayed for success*, 4 Jun 1962
- P46 Press Cutting: Evening News, *Pick of the picture news*, 4 Jun 1962

- P46 Press Cutting: The Observer, Photo Sir Laurence Olivier, 8 Jun 1962
- P46 Press Cutting: Portsmouth Evening News: Chichester Prays For Its Theatre, 4 Jun 1962
- P46 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, *The Villain of the Piece*, 29 Jun 1962
- P47 Flyer: Chichester Festival Theatre 1962 first season, 3 Jul 1962
- P47 Flyer: Stratford Canada 1962 Festival, 10<sup>th</sup> season, 18 Jun 1962
- P47 Letter: The Dean of Chichester Walter Hussey, 5 Jun 1962
- P47 Press Cutting: Observer, Opening of Theatre, 1962
- P47 Press Cutting: First Job, 1962
- P48 Flyers: The Chichester Festival Theatre Society, Special Facilities, 1962
- P48 Flyer: Chichester Festival Theatre, Joyce Grenfell, 12 Aug 1962
- P48 Invitation: *Celebrate Publicity Centre's first year*, 19 June 1962
- P48 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, Gala Day, 15 Jun 1962
- P48 Press Cutting: One of the stars, Rosemary Harris, 1962
- P48 Flyers: Sussex Festival Season, 1962
- P49 Press Cuttings: Letters to the Editor, S G Hughes, Festival Theatre's first night, 8 Jun 1962
- P49 Press Cutting: Letters to the Editor, Virgina Fairweather, Festival Theatre Reply, 8 Jun 1962
- P49 Press Cutting: Councillor criticizes tree cutting,
- P49 Press Cutting: Observer, *More Pupils Should See Mayor Making*, 25 May 1962
- P49 Press Cutting: Radio Times, The Concrete Vision, 21 Jun 1962
- P49 Press Cutting: Evening Despatch, *His Theatre*, 20 Jun 1962
- P50 Press Cutting: Serna Sinclair, *Choosing clothes that won't clash with the theatre at Chichester*, 1962
- P50 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph, First night Diary, 25 Jun 1962
- P51 Agenda: Birmingham & District Theatre Guild, 20 Jun 1962
- P51 Press Cutting: Cricketers, 1962
- P52 Press Cutting: Bill Newman, Arts centre to lead world, 1962
- P52 Press Cutting: Mail, Staff Reporter, *Students to build theatre in city park arts centre Hill Park*, 20 Jun1962

- P52 Press Cutting: Stone laying at site of the Midland Arts Centre, 1962
- P53 Birmingham Mail, Staff Reporter, *Students to build theatre in city park arts centre Hill Park*, 20 Jun 1962
- P54 Invitation: The Major of Chichester, *Reception*, 23 Jun 1962
- P54 Letter: Sender Unknown, Mr Evershed- Martin, 7 Jun 19621962
- P54 Press Cutting: Evening News, Festival Theatre stars at reception in Chichester, 25 Apr 1962
- P54 Photograph: Portsmouth Evening News, *Sir Laurence and Lady Olivier Meeting Mayor and Mayoress of Chichester*, 25 Jun 1962
- P54 Document: The Brewer's Journal, *'unicorn' leased for 21 years*, 20 Jun 1962
- P55 Press Cutting: Evening Argus, A Night Full Of Stars, 22 Jun 1962
- P56 Press Cutting: The Observer, *The Great Day Is Here At Last*, 29 Jun 1962
- P56 Invitation: A Ball, Sir Laurence and Lady Olivier, 21 Jun 1962
- P57 Letter: Justice of the Peace for the County Aforesaid, 26 Jun 1962
- P58 Press Cutting: *Chichester and Southdown Observer*, 22 Jun 1962
- P58 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph, Behind the Newspaper Scenes, 25 Jun 1962
- P59 Letter: Frank, Congratulations, 25 Jun 1962
- P59 Letter: Thomas Eggar and Son, 7 Jun 1962
- P60 Notes: Saint Joan Acting Company, 1962
- P61 Document: *Booking Order Form*, 1962
- P61 Document: First Night Ballot Form, 1962
- P62 Poster: First Season 1962, 3 Jul to 8 Sept 1962
- P62 Document: *Ticket Order Form*, 22 May to 21 Jul 1962
- P62 Envelope: Mrs Evershed-Martin, 25 Jun 1962
- P62 Invitation: *Private Party (black Tie),* 26 Jul 1962
- P62 Post Card: Slogan Postmark First Day, 3 Jul 1962
- P62 Ticket Stub: Uncle Vanya, 31 Jul 1962
- P63 Press Cutting: The Globe and Mail, *Stratford Productions May Go Around*, 20 Jun 1962
- P63 Press Cutting: Failure and Success at Canada's Stratford, 1962

- P64 Press Cutting: Magazine Section: Sybil Thorndike Talking to Derek Prouse, 1962
- P65 Press Cutting: Sybil Thorndike talking to Derek Prouse, 1962
- P65 Document: *Before Chichester*, Laurence Olivier, 1962
- P65 Notes: Theatre Notes, 1962
- P66 Document: *The New Stratford*, 23 Jun 1962
- P67 Press Cutting: Topic, They'll get their swimming pool too, 23 Jun 1962
- P68 Document: The Theatre cost £105,000 to Build, 1962
- P68 Press Cutting: Onkel Wanja eroberte das Rundtheater
- P69 Press Cutting: Telegraph, Chichester- a City New To Festivals, 25 Jun 1962
- P69 Photo: The Chichester Festival Theatre, 1962
- P69 Press Cutting: Telegraph, A Glyndebourne flavour-But a modern setting, 25 Jun1962
- P69 Post Card: The Chichester Festival Theatre,
- P70 Press Cutting: Television Guide, Mr L EVERSHED MARTIN appears the story of Chichester
- P71 Press Cutting: Chichester Festival Theatre Opens
- P72 Press Cutting: Newcastle Journal, *Two Theatres and One Conviction*, 19 Jun 1962
- P72 Press Cutting: The Young Olivier
- P72 Press Cutting: Buckingham at Chichester
- P72 Press Cutting: Chichester Festival Theatre first season
- P73 Press Cutting: Evening News, Brilliant cast for "Uncle Vanya" 17 Jul 1962
- P73 Press Cutting: Chichester Observer, The Festival Theatre and Oaklands Park, 27 Jun 1962
- P73 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph, *Look Up!*, 22 Jul 1962
- P73 Program: Chichester Festival Theatre First Season, 1962
- P74 Document: Harpers Barzar, World Theatre Drama in the Fifties, Jul 1962
- P74 Document: United Kingdom, The Chichester Festival
- P75 Document: Chichester Festival Theatre HORSE SHOW, 30 Jun 1962
- P75 Press Cutting: Chichester Festival Theatre first season, 1962
- P75 Press Cutting: Portsmouth News, State Theatre Plan Approved, 3 Jul 1962

- P75 Press Cutting: Big Demand, 31 Jul 1962
- P76 Document: Her Majesty the Queen
- P76 Document: General Information, Booking Information, How to get there, 1962
- P77 Document: Design Costumes for the Chances and The Broken Heart, 3 Jul 1962
- P78 Photographs: Adventure in Theatre, Hector Bolitho and scenic artist Vanessa Clarke flat out
- P79 Photographs: The Tatler, Dame Sybil Thorndike Lewis Casson, Michael Redgrave, Peter Woodthorpe, 4 Jul 1962
- P80 Press Cutting: Telegraph, 'Impossible' Theatre, Jul 1962
- P81 Press Cutting: Can Chichester cater for the Festival Theatre?, Jul 1962
- P81 Press Cutting: Chichester-miracle of faith
- P81 Ticket: Seat H34" The Chances", 3 Jul 1962
- P81 Notes: Thanks from Compliments and Chichester Festival Theatre for Evening Dress, 3 July 1962
- P81 Notes: Theatre Restaurant opening times
- P82 Photographs: The Architects Journal Information of the foyer, 4 Jul 1962
- P82 Ticket: Seat K49 "The Chances", 3 Jul 1962
- P83 Photographs: The Architects Journal Information of the Main Entrances, 4 Jul 1962
- P84 Documents: Drawings of Stage Level, Gallery Level and notes
- P85 Photographs: The Architects Journal Information of the Upper Tiers, Musicians Gallery, Tubular Ring Grinder, Stage Managers Box, Slatted Electricians Gallery, Auditorium, Rope Ladder, 4 Jul 1962
- P86 Documents: The Architects Journal Information, Exit Doors, Foyer, 4 Jul 1962
- P87 Documents: The Architects Journal Information, Musicians Gallery and general notes, 4 Jul 1962
- P88 Documents: The Architects Journal Information notes, Roof Staircases, External Walls, windows and doors, Partitions, 4 Jul 1962
- P89 Press Cutting: The Open Stage "The Chances", 1962
- P89 Press Cutting: Evening News, Chichester Theatre's big night, 3 Jul 1962
- P89 Press Cutting: Daily Herald, What an Actress Told a Bishop, 4 Jul 1962
- P90 Press Cutting: Daily Mail, Down among the fish paste a new theatre is born, 2 Jul 1962

- P91 Press Cutting: Photos of The Caucasian Chalk, Open Stage, The Shakespearean Festival
- P92 Press Cutting: First Night at Chichester on Southern Television, 3 Jul 1962
- P93 Press Cutting: TV Times photo of Sir Laurence Olivier, 1 Jul 1962
- P94 Press Cutting: Southern Television visits the Chichester, Why My New Job, 1962
- P95 Press Cutting: Festival Theatre Thrills Me by Sir Laurence Olivier
- P96 Press Cutting: The Globe and Mail, Theatre Based On Stratford's Opens in UK, 1962
- P96 Press Cutting: New York Times, Theatre: Festival in Chichester, England, Is Begun, 1962
- P96 Press Cutting: Special Sunday shows at the Festival Theatre, 1962
- P96 Press Cutting: No One Should Miss A Visit to Our Theatre, 1962
- P96 Press Cutting: Lucky Choice, 1962
- P97 Press Cutting: Festival Theatre is a Winner, Jul 1962
- P97 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph, Movement win the Attention, 4 Jul 1962
- P97 Press Cutting: Royal Gala, 1962
- P97 Program: Chichester Festival Theatre 1962 First Season, 1962
- P98 Press Cutting: Evening News, Aerial View of Chichester's Triumph, 4 Jul 1962
- P98 Press Cutting: Chichester Festival Theatre Congratulations, 27 Jul 1962
- P99 Press Cutting: Evening News, Boisterous Play was Brilliant, 4 Jul 1962
- P99 Press Cutting: Le Figaro, *Brillante Ouverture*, 5 Jul 1962
- P100 Press Cutting: Evening News, Chichester Theatre's big night, 3 Jul 1962
- P100 Document: The National Theatre page 4, date unknown
- P101 Press Cutting: Evening News, Chichester Theatre's big night, 3 Jul 1962
- P102 Press Cutting: The Sunday Times, *Greatness in His Hands*, 1 Jul 1962
- P103 Press Cutting: Southern Weekly News, An Occasion to Remember, 6 Jul 1962
- P103 Press Cutting: Portsmouth News, John Neville, Kathleen Harrison "The Chances", 3 Jul 1962
- P104 Press Cutting: Evening News, First Night at Chichester, 4 Jul 1962
- P105 Press Cutting: Daily Telegraph, A Glyndebourne flavour but in a modern setting, 24 Jun 1962
- P106 Telegram: Front Page with picture only

- P107 Telegram: To Mr L Evershed Martin from Ivy and Alfred
- P108 Letter: From L Evershed-Martin, 2 Jul 1962
- P109 Press Cutting Daily Mail, Olivier stakes his claim to a new title, 4 Jul 1962
- P110 Cast List: "The Chances" "The Broken Heart" "Uncle Vanya"
- P111 The Observer: Weekend Review, Journey to the cradle, 1 Jul 1962
- P112 Poster: *Talk of the Town with Eartha Kitt*, 29 Mar 1962
- P113 Document: Plans for the First Season, Jul 1962
- P114 Document: Plans for the First Season, Jul 1962
- P115 Flyer: Fantastico with Eartha Kitt, 29 Mar 1962
- P116 Press Cutting: The world of the Theatre, 21 Jul 1962
- P117 Press Cutting: Portsmouth News, The Mayor of Chartres is in Chichester, 7 Jul 1962
- P117 Press Cutting: Stratford Season Intimately Recalled, 1962
- P117 Press Cutting: News Week, Olivier's New Love, 10 Jul 1962
- P117 Press Cutting: Portsmouth Evening News, Photo of Duchess of Norfolk, 4 Jul 1962
- P117 Press Cutting: Portsmouth Evening News, Photo of Laurence Olivier & John Smith, 4 Jul 1962
- P118 Press Cutting: The Christian Science, *Milestone in British Theatre*, 7 Jul 1962
- P119 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, from Elsie and Doris Waters
- P119 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, from Anna Neagle and Herbert Wilsox
- P120 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, From Kathleen Merritt, 3 Jul 1962
- P120 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, From Robin Fox, 3 Jul 1962
- P120 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, From Margaret and Walter Glendinning, 2 Jul 1962
- P121 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, From Eton Restaurant
- P122 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, From Vivien Leigh
- P123 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, From Larry Joan and Pieter
- P124 Telegram: Copy of Telegram sent to Her Majesty The Queen, 3 Jul 1962
- P124 Telegram: Copy of Telegram from Her Majesty The Queen, 3 Jul 1962
- P125 Telegram: From Her Majesty the Queen at the Palace of Holyrood House, 3 Jul 1962

- P125 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, from Board of Governors Stratford Canada, 3 Jul 1962
- P126 Card: Two pictures of Swans
- P127 Card: good wishes from Barbara J Blay, David Bird and many others
- P128 Card: Picture of Fishes
- P129 Card: Greetings from Barbara Blay
- P130 flyer: Chichester festival Theatre first season 1962
- P130 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, from Judith and Tyrone, Jul 1962
- P130 Press Cutting: Optician of the week, 13 Jul 1962
- P130 Note: Good wishes from Russell and Rene
- P130 Note: Best Wishes to Chichester Festival Theatre Society
- P131 Telegram: To L Evershed-Martin, from Sybil and Lewis Thorndyke,
- P132 Letter: To Carol, Leslie, David and Barry from Laurence Olivier, 13 Jul 1962
- P132 Letter: To L Evershed-Martin, 7 Jul 1962
- P132 Card: Picture of birds
- P132 Telegram: To Pieter Rogers, From Sidney Bernstein Granada TV Onetime Granada Theatre Manager, 4 Jul 1962
- P133 Card: Greetings from David and Jean